
         

NEWS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 

THE 2017 TERRACE AND DISTRICT BUSINESS WALK HAS BEEN COMPLETED 
THANKS TO COMMUNITY PARTNERS 

 
May 16, 2017 
 
TERRACE –  

The City of Terrace would like to thank everyone who volunteered their time to help 

make the 2017 Terrace and District Business Walk a success. The City partnered with 

The Regional District of Kitimat-Stikine, The Terrace and District Chamber of 

Commerce, The Northwest Regional Airport, The Ministry of Jobs, Tourism, and Skills 

Training, Kermode Tourism, Community Futures 16/37, Terrace Downtown 

Improvement Area, and The Terrace Business Resource Centre to complete a survey of 

businesses in Terrace and Thornhill.  

We would also like to thank all the business owners and managers who took the time to 

speak to the challenges and benefits to doing business in the area. Your answers will 

go toward informing Council’s strategic priorities in the years to come, and will help to 

develop a long-term comparison of Terrace’s economic status over time. 

The results of the survey will be released to local news as well as the City’s website, 

Twitter, and Facebook pages as soon as they become available. 
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